
WHAT  A  DIFFERENCE  A  NIGHT
MAKES!
TONIGHT’S  PERFORMANCE  WAS  PURE  MAGICAL  GOLD!   W  had  15
reservations tonight and by the time we started our evening of
mystery and mayhem, I’m sure we had at least 30.  Quite a
switch from the nine we had last night.  I AM SO PSYCHED!  I
know I mentioned that I was scared to death when this improv
thing came up but after tonight, I am hooked.  Thanks in no
small part to a larger than I anticipated table at the front
of the murder scene.  One of my best friends decided to spread
the word about the entertainment via a mass email that really
worked!  I knew a couple of them were speculating about coming
tomorrow but I am so glad that they came tonight along with a
third visitor and then two more came along!  HEHEHEHE!!!!

While last night’s audience was very fun and we were able to
play off of them really well… nothing beats interacting with a
large  crowd  of  VERY  receptive  participants.   There  were
moments of physicality that no one was anticipating that I
found (as a performer) very exciting!  And it was all out of
the blue!  That’s improv folks and I love it!  Never judge
something until you’ve done it yourself?  I hope the video
came off well enough to post highlights on youtube so I can
share some of it!

There is something new already brewing for my return to the
stage!  As with anything involving the stage, I am already
pumped about it!  Stay tuned for more info as it becomes
available!
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